
 15th November - NHS Flu nasal spray - 

whole school

17th November - Children in Need -wear colourful or spotty

22nd November - Humanities exhibition 3:30pm - whole

school, parents/carers invited 

 13th December Reception and Year 6 - Christmas Nativity

2:15pm in Church

 14th December 2:30pm - Year 1 & 2 Christmas Carol Service

in Church

20th December -Whole school Christmas lunch

20th December - Last day of term 

3rd January - First day back 

SchoolCloud - HeckingtonSt Andrew's

Please use this link to book  clubs for after half term.Limited places left 

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the new term; I hope everyone had a restful and lovely half term break.  We are looking forward to a
very busy and exciting term leading up to Christmas! The children are already enjoying their new topics. 

We have our final Open Event for prospective parents of Reception Class 2024 on 9th November,  please do pass this on
to anyone who has a child due to start school next year. 

Due to an increase in numbers of children attending after school club, the deadline to book is now the night before. .  
Should you require last minute child care please contact us and we will check our availability. 
 
We are planning a range of exciting events as we move towards Christmas, and we hope that you will be able to join us
for these. We will provide more details about these events nearer the time, so keep an eye on the newsletter for more
information. 
 
Finally, next week we will be holding a whole school act of remembrance as well as learning about the importance of
Remembrance Day over the course of the week. 
 

Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley 

 2nd November 2023

Silver Birch need shoe boxes

for Art. I
f you have any spare,

please can you bring them to

school before 9th November -

Thank you! 

Your paragraph text

Chess club
Choir
ParaSport 
Story and Craft TT Rockstars

   

Clubs this term 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Hair day

We were amazed by your
crazy hair! You raised an

incredible amount of
£107.00 which will go
towards subsidising
transport for school

trips. Thank you! 



We have poppies and poppy merchandise
available from the Royal British Legion. We
have suggested donations for merchandise

items should be 50p and £1.00

Available from Friday 



Wear something SPOTTY or
COLOURFUL 

£1.00 

50p to enter.

Enter our Pudsey Colouring Competition! 
(Sheets to be sent home)

  




